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Dear Parents,        Date : 6 /03/21 

Greetings !           

  The first circular dated 16/10/2020, had intimated about our affiliation with 

CBSE.. We received the affiliation in the month of October 2020, for the academic year 

2020-21. We conveyed the same to our parents through messages, website , social 

media and E media 

     The Second circular dated 24th February 2021 had been given with CBSE details.  It 

has been observed that some of the parents are mislead, regarding the CBSE board. 

So please go through the following points .  

 The new academic session 2021-22 will commence from 1st week of April 2021 

along with new guidelines and S.O.P for CBSE and State Government.  

 TRIPADA ENGLISH SCHOOL is having CBSE board only . So the parents 

have to fill the form for the next  academic year  before 10th March. 

 The student who is willing to go elsewhere has to give application for the 

leaving certificate before 31st March. In case of no application , we will 

assume that you are willing to continue in the school  

 We will  follow the  CBSE  curriculum , assessment pattern, Subject Enrichment 

Activity etc 

 The parents are requested to enroll their child for the next academic year in 

CBSE board as to avail the online or offline teaching starting from April 2021. 

        We bring to your notice that few parents are distracting majority of parents for their 

personal vested interests .Most of the parents have already given their consent  for 

CBSE in the year March 2019  [ before we applied for CBSE ]. We suggest the parents 

to take a sensible decision for the betterment of your ward. 

Since years we have been a prey to gossips which are adversely impacting the 

behaviour of students and other stake holders. It  is our responsibility  to curtail the 

chain reaction of such gossips. It is my personal appeal to the parents that  together  we 

can hold hands and work for the future &  better prospects of your ward. 


